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May 2024
ARK Alternative Education Provision Letter of Assurance

To Whom it may concern,
I write to confirm that all relevant safeguarding checks have been carried out for  ARK Alternative Education Provision in line with current legislation and our own Safeguarding Children Guidelines.
I can confirm the following:
· All our employees have had an enhanced DBS check;
· We have carried out an overseas check in those of our employees who have spent 6 months or more overseas within the last 10 years, or where this has not been possible have taken out additional references;
· Our employees have been checked for their Right to Work in the UK and that they are all compliant;
· We have evidenced their identity and address e.g. passport or driver’s licence with utility bill or P45/60 (issued within the last 3 months), plus photographic evidence;
· We hold copies of their certificates of qualification, if a qualification is a legal requirement for the post;
· (For teaching staff) satisfactory Probation order checks have been completed;
· Where applicable, satisfactory Disqualification and Disqualification by Association declarations have been completed;
· We have received at least two satisfactory references in respect of each employee.
If you have any questions relating to this matter then please do not hesitate to contact me at kay.walton@arkaep.co.uk or on 07398544603.
Yours sincerely,
K Walton
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